Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church 1343 Palm Avenue Jan. 28, 2012

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Lewis Nagel

Opening Hymn I'd Rather Have Jesus 327

Scripture and Prayer 1 Peter 4:11

Welcome Liz Dickinson

Special Feature Living our Values-Spiritual Care

at Work

Lesson Study The God of Grace and Judgment Classes

Closing Hymn Tell me the story of Jesus 152

Superintendent - Liz Dickinson Pianist - Bella Salonga

Memory Verse

"For God shall bring every work into judgment, with every secret thing, whether it be good, or whether it be evil" (Ecclesiastes 12:14).

Secretary Mary Hilde (951) 845-2366 Pastor Bob Atteberry (951) 845-2331 Sunset Tonight: 5:15 p.m. Next Friday: 5:22 p.m.

We b site: www.beaumont.advent is tfaith.org

The Church at Worship To know Christ and to make Him known 10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements Ida Foster

Call to Worship Nina Shakespeare

Organ Meditation Organ

Introit

Scripture Reading Acts 2: 22- 24 Tim Standish

Invocation

*Opening Hymn I Will Sing of My Redeemer 343

Tithes & Offering Religious Liberty Gary Foster

(Loose offering will be used for church expense. All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children's Offering & Story

Marie Henning

"Let Them Come" (Yellow Sheet, inside cover of Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Luther Ekblad

Special Music

Sermon In His Steps - 4 Pastor Bob Atteberry

Closing Hymn Does Jesus Care 181

Benediction Pastor Bob Atteberry

*Congregation please stand **Congregation Please Kneel Next week's offering: Local Church Budget Platform Elder: Bob Cooley

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.

Announcements

SABBATH SCHOOL POTLUCK: Visitors, you are welcome to join the potluck at the club house at 2200 W Wilson in Banning after church. Martin Headley will be hosting.

THANK YOU: Thank you for your love in giving the soup basket. You can't know how much it means to come home to a cold house and have a warm cup of soup. ~Lori (& Allan)

BURKES: Ken & Ann Burke recently became grandparents to triplets: two boys & a girl.

GC STUDY & POTLUCK: The study of Great Controversy will take place at Garcia's, 1218 Michigan Avenue, Beaumont. Bring a dish to share for potluck. Reginald will continue to lead out in the study and will be reviewing Chapter 23 "What is the Sanctuary."

GLOWING TODAY: As announced last week, we will be sharing the good news with our community with GLOW outreach. Meet Shane & Mary outside Friendship Hall at 1:15 p.m.

CHURCH BOARD: Feb. 6 at 7 p.m.

BABY SHOWER TONIGHT: Please bring a tray of finger foods and join the social committee in welcoming the new additions to our church family at the baby shower at 5 p.m. for Simon & Kelechi and Ronaldo & Claudine. Please bring cash or check donations for Lizardo's car seat to the baby shower, and Mary will have a card ready for you to sign.

WOMEN'S MINISTRY: There will be a prayer meeting for all women seeking a spiritual blessing on Feb. 6 at our NEW time, 10 a.m. The meeting will be in Friendship Hall.

WOMEN'S RETREAT: Feb. 4 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Yucaipa Christian Church, 12954 Bryant Street, Yucaipa. Lunch will be provided • Bring a used book(s) for the "Book Exchange". You may take a book home for each one you bring! • Registration Check-in is from 8:30 to 9 a.m. Cost is \$25 (\$30 after January 30), which you can mail to: Janet Ochoa 188 Cottonwood Dr. Calimesa, CA 92320-1357. Seating is limited - Register soon! For more information, call the Church Office at 909-795-9741.

BLANKETS NEEDED: The Hemet Community Services is in need of blankets. If you have any to spare, contact Bev or John Gemler at church or by calling (951) 766-4817.

UPCOMING SPEAKERS: Feb. 4 with Dr. John Clark; March 17 & week of prayer with Dr Ron du Preez; April 13 and 14 with Dennis Priebe.

FUNDS NEEDED: We have almost run out of EGW literature to put on our rack, so if you'd like to see this material on the rack, please mark "literature rack" on your envelopes.

PRAYER FOR THE HOLY SPIRIT: Every Sabbath morning at 9 a.m. in the sanctuary.

SECRETARY POSITION: If you are interested in being the fill-in church secretary between the dates of June 19 and Aug. 16, 2012, please call the church office at (951) 845-2366 by May 13 for more details.